
March 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Malcolm J.J. Blunt 

Normanhurst 

67 Christchurch Road 

Cheltenham, Glos. GL50 2PS 

UK 

 

Dear Mr. Blunt: 

 

As a follow-up to your recent correspondence regarding document number 124-10162-10132, I have 

enclosed the two-paged memo along with its Record Identification Form.  The document is open in 

full at the National Archives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


